Additional Scottish Water Works -
Fyffe Street/Eassons Angle
#dundeewestend

Scottish
Water

From the Corporate Affairs Officer at Scottish Water :

I have been made aware from our contractors CWA who are carrying out our
water mains upgrade works in Dundee of an additional piece of work to take
place within your ward.

This work was originally planned previously however due to issues with the
proposed backfeed (to reduce amount of customers affected) the work was
unable to be completed.

I have been informed that the work will now take place from Monday 20th
November for approximately 2 weeks. The work involves the lining of existing
water mains in Fyffe Street (near junction with Benvie Road).

There may also be some work required in Easson’s Angle however at this stage
nothing has been confirmed. I will keep you updated when I have
confirmation.

The work in Fyffe Street will not involve any road closures and access will
be maintained at all times.
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